

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Municipal Planning Commission - Suspension of Meeting Procedures

Recommendation of the Committee

That the relevant provisions of Bylaw No. 9170 be suspended to provide for member attendance at meetings of the Municipal Planning Commission via teleconference, for the immediate future during the current COVID-19 Pandemic. Additionally, that the measures remain in place until recognized public international, federal, or provincial health authorities advise that the pandemic is no longer a threat to public safety and the social distancing protocols have been lifted by them.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on April 20, 2020, considered a letter from the Chair of the Municipal Planning Commission requesting suspension of meeting procedures.

Attachment

Letter from Diane Bentley, Chair, Municipal Planning Commission, dated April 14, 2020